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EDITORIAL NOTE 

The Editorial Committee of the Victoria University of Wellington Law Review is pleased to 

present this Special Issue commemorating the 60th Anniversary of the founding of the Review. 

The Editorial Committee discussed at length the appropriate scope of the Special Issue. It was 

decided to publish an issue which would provide a snapshot of the research and writing of the 

Faculty of 2013. Over half the Faculty accepted the invitation to submit their work. Submissions 

were externally peer reviewed. The final collection ranges from short reflective pieces to full length 

articles, and spans an extensive range of subject areas.  

The Special Issue forms Issue 3 of 2013 for the Review, but we are pleased to co-publish Issue 4 

which fittingly encompasses the work of a Distinguished Fellow and a former student of the Law 

School.  

Readers will be interested in the Table of Contents and the Editorial Note to the first Issue of the 

Review in 1953, which form an Appendix to this Issue. 

 

Dr Nessa Lynch, Managing Editor, on behalf of the Editorial Committee. 

14 November 2013. 
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